Gainsborough Gardens Limited

6 Gainsborough Gardens, London NW3 1B)J

Tania Skelli-Yaoz
Planning Officer

London Borough of Camden 10 May 2016

Dear Ms Skelli-Yaoz

Planning Application relating to 8 Gainsborough Gardens

| am the Chairman of the Board of Directors of Gainsborough Gardens Limited.
Ellie Pole has applied to the company for permission to make the changes
required to reinstate number 8 as a single dwelling. She is required to do this
by the terms of the Scheme approved by the High Court. The Board has for this
purpose considered plans prepared by Stephen Levrant Heritage Architecture
dated April 2016. The Board has approved the application. It seems to us that
to restore number 8 to its original state will improve the look of the house and
is consistent with the preservation of number 8, and indeed Gainsborough
Gardens as a whole, as a site of special architectural interest and as part of the
wider conservation area.

Ms Pole has asked the company to write to you to support the application for
planning permission. | am pleased to do so. Ms Pole has contributed to the
upkeep of number 8 and Gainsborough Gardens generally in a number of



